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GRV Media Release: AFL star and Greyhound Adoption Program 

ambassador Bernie Vince to appear at the Royal Melbourne Show  

Star footballer Bernie Vince will be headlining Greyhound Racing Victoria’s Greyhound Adoption 

Program at this year’s Royal Melbourne Show. 

The Greyhound Adoption Program (GAP) will be at the Showgrounds every day during the Show, 

from 10am-7pm in the Channel 7 Family Fun Pavilion.  

GAP ambassador and Melbourne star Vince will be attending the stall on Wednesday afternoon, 

spruiking the value of greyhounds as pets. 

About 80 volunteers will be rostered on during the Show along with their greyhounds, most of which 

have been adopted through GAP. With the support of GAP and Greyhound Racing Victoria personnel 

they will provide information and answer questions about the breed. 

The presence at the show gives a great opportunity for people to get up close and personal with a 

greyhound and find out more about the dogs dubbed “70 km/h couch potatoes”. 

 

For media inquiries involving Bernie Vince please contact: 

Luke Holmesby|Public Affairs Manager, Strategic Communication|8329 1143|lholmesby@grv.org.au 

Suzanne McKenzie|Public Affairs coordinator|0437 570 739|smckenzie@grv.org.au 
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